On Thursday, October 15th, 2020 at
about 1:26 am, a WWD was reported
traveling EB in the WB lanes of US-30
near I1A-100. The WWD was stopped by
police in the WB lanes at MM 246.

The likely POEs are 32nd Ave (50%)
and IA-279 (50%). The WWD was only
seen on CRTV22 (after being stopped

by police). There are no other cameras
in this area.
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